
CDOT REGION 4 ANNOUNCES OPEN HOUSE 
EVENT TO STUDY SH 60 CORRIDOR 

The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) invites you to attend an open house  
meeting to receive input concerning transportation issues along the SH60 corridor, from I-25 to 
Two Rivers Parkway.  The Towns of Johnstown and Milliken, Weld County, and the North Front 
Range Metropolitan Planning Organization (NFRMPO) are all participating in an Environmental 
Overview Study (EOS) to determine the long-term needs of the SH60 corridor, preserve the   
necessary right-of-way to implement improvements in the future, and to develop an Access  
Control Plan.

The open house will be held: Thursday, September 8, 2005
The large Community Room at Johnstown Town Hall (101 Charlotte)

Open House: 4:30 pm – 7:30 pm

The Colorado Department of Transportation is sponsoring this open house to gather public input 
and comments on transportation needs in your area.

Study representatives will be on hand to provide information for attendees to review, answer  
questions, and discuss ideas and comments. 

If you are unable to attend this meeting, have any special access considerations, or would like to 
talk to a study representative to provide your input, please contact K.C. Collins at 303-299-7861 or 
our toll free number, 1-800-449-2302.

Habrá un representante de habla español para recibir sus commentarios o preguntas.  Para   
información en español llama a Alice Torrez al número 970-350-2106. 
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